
 
 

RINGETTE ONTARIO APPOINTS NEW PROGRAM 
COORDINATORS 
 
ONTARIO, CANADA - Monday October 23rd, 2023 - Ringette Ontario is delighted to announce 
the hiring of Brooke Enns to the position of Program Coordinator with Ringette Ontario. In this 
role, Brooke will manage day-to day implementation of Ringette Ontario’s coaching program 
provide club and competition support and work closely with the Operations Director to plan 
and deliver all coach training, grassroots development initiatives, and support the high-
performance program. 
  
Brooke has a Master of Education in Coaching Studies from the University of Victoria and a 
Bachelor of Kinesiology from the University of Winnipeg. Brooke has been actively involved in 
the sport of ringette for 20+ years as an Athlete and 10+ years as a Coach, Referee, Skills 
Instructor, and Power Skating Coach. Brooke is also a Certified Strength and Conditioning 
Specialist (CSCS) formerly working for the Canadian Olympic and Paralympic Sports Institute 
Network (COPSIN).  
 
Brooke brings a wealth of knowledge from her experience in being involved in her various roles 
in ringette and her strong educational background.  
 
“As someone who has been involved in ringette her whole life, I am thrilled to be working for 
Ringette Ontario, as this sport is truly my passion. I am most excited to play a crucial role in 
developing our athletes, coaches, and officials”. 
 
Brooke is originally from La Salle, Manitoba and now resides in New Hamburg, Ontario.  
 
Please join us in welcoming Brooke to the Ringette Ontario team! 
 
Contact Information: brooke@ringetteontario.com 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

RINGETTE ONTARIO APPOINTS NEW PROGRAM 
COORDINATORS 
 
ONTARIO, CANADA - Monday October 23rd, 2023 - Ringette Ontario is delighted to announce 
the hiring of Savannah Baker to the position of Program Coordinator with Ringette Ontario. 
In this role, Savannah will manage day-to day implementation of Ringette Ontario’s officiating 
program, provide club and competition support, and work closely with the Operations Director 
to plan and deliver all training and development of officials, oversee league development, and 
support the RO championship events and high-performance program. 
  
"I am super excited to be joining the RO team! I have been playing ringette since I was four 
years old and have also been involved in the sport in both coaching and officiating roles. I am 
currently in my final semester of earning a bachelor’s degree in Sport Management. I have 
experience working in many sports and areas of sport, such as USports hockey, non-profit 
sports, professional sports, including football and soccer, and multisport events, such as the 
Canada Games. I am passionate about using sport as a tool to create positive impacts on  
individuals and communities and look forward to making this season memorable for all 
participants." 
 
Please join us in welcoming Savannah to the Ringette Ontario team! 
 
Contact Information: savannah@ringetteontario.com 
 
 
 


